
   Welcome to Thunggutti Country 

 Bellbrook Babbler   
11 September 2023 
 
 
 
40 Main Street, Bellbrook NSW 2440 
Ph:  02 6567 2049 - Mob:  0475 963 646 

Email:  bellbrook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

www.bellbrook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Our Father’s Day breakfast was a great morning of food, soccer and footy.   

Don’t forget to let us know the reason why your child is away from school or the reason they were late, 

as soon as possible. 
What’s on Term 3 

Tues 12 Sep Lunch orders due in 

Thur 14 Sep P&C lunch day 

Thur 21 Sep Class party attendance reward 

   Silent disco 1.30 pm 

    

Fri 22 Sep Awards assembly 2.30 pm 

   Last day Term 3 

Term 4 

Mon    9 Oct Students and staff return 

Tues 10 Oct 3-6 camp to Dorrigo/Coffs Harbour 

   Bus leaves 7.00 am 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

It was lovely to see lots of dads, pops, uncles and carers for our Father’s Day 

breakfast.  Students enjoyed playing soccer with some adult competition and the footy 

kickoff was a hit with everyone too. 

Thank you for supporting the P&C Father’s Day raffle.  The winner was Raymond and 

funds raised will go towards the excursions. 

A reminder the P&C nuggets and wedges order form is due in tomorrow for 

lunch this Thursday.  Lunches need to be packed if the order is not returned by 

tomorrow. 

We have a few new faces in the school this week.  Mr Weber will be joining us in the 

classroom and working with students in the garden as well.  Mr Scott will be taking 3-6 

on Thursday and Friday this week. 

Next week we will be rewarding students with a class party on Thursday followed by a 

silent disco.  There will be plenty of food for the class party so it may not be necessary 

to pack lunch unless you have a fussy eater. 

Friday 22nd September is the last day of Term 3 and we would love to see lots of 

parents and carers join us for our awards assembly starting at 2.30 pm. 

Term 4 starts on Monday, 9 October for students and staff.  3-6 students will be 

heading off on their 2 night excursion on Tuesday 10th. 

News 

Students in 3-6 are continuing their studies on earthquakes and last week made seismographs. 


